
 

 
 
Invite to a Community Meeting on the    
     Southern Half of 8th Street SE 
 
How can we make this corridor more vibrant? 
   Bring new shops and services to the area? 
      Make the street more pedestrian friendly? 

Overcome the barrier of the freeway? 
     

7pm *  Friendship House at  
619 D Street SE * Wed, October 29th  
 
To RSVP, e-mail connectbarracksrow@gmail.com 
 
Connect Barracks Row is a project sponsored by a graduate Community Planning class at the 
University of Maryland, charged with developing recommendations about how the southern half of 
8th Street SE can be developed to best benefit and connect the surrounding communities. For 
more info, visit http://connectbarracksrow.wordpress.com/.  
 

Interested in shaping the 
future of 8th Street?  

 
Voice your ideas at a 

community meeting on 
Wednesday, October 29! 

 

 


